A7zTEC O1L & Gas COMPANY

920 MERCANTILE SECURITIES BUILDING
Datras 1,TExXAS

December 21, 1956

Mr. A. L. Porter, Secretary-Pirector
Kew Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Pete:

Enclosed is a brief application for sdministrative
approval of & non-standard drilling location for Aztec's
Ute Indian No. 1 oil well. As you know, this well was
initially drilled and sbandoned &8 & dry hole, and then
on August 8, 1956 was re.worked and completed as an oil
wvell.

Should you need any additional information or data
concerning this well, please let us know.

With thanks and besft personal regards, I an

urs very truly,

\

QED :NL

Enc.

cC « Mr., BEmery C. Arnold «
Mr. Joe Salmon

Engineering Dept.







